
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF August 2, 2015 
Please silence all cell phones and games when entering the sanctuary.  Thank you! 

 This weekly announcement sheet will now be included on Mt. Zion’s website. 
 
TODAY 
~Worship Service & Communion at 8 AM & 10:30 AM 
~Summer Sunday School for children grade 6 and under at 9 AM in PreK/K Room 
~WOW Kids during the 10:30 AM worship service 
~Single's Lunch at Great American Saloon in Red Lion at 12 PM 
 
THIS WEEK 
~Ridgerunners to Rainbow Dinner Theater Wed. Aug. 5th, depart at 10:30 AM from Mt. Zion parking lot 
 
NEXT SUNDAY 
~Worship Service at 8 AM & 10:30 AM 
~Summer Sunday School for children grade 6 and under at 9 AM in PreK/K Room 
~Child Protection Task Force Meeting at 9 AM in the conference room. 
~WOW Kids during the 10:30 AM worship service 
 
Our Monthly Mission for August will be split between the Hoffman Homes for Children and Youth & Homewood Home at 
Plum Creek.  Both are UCC related institutions in our area.  Your gifts help provide in some cases clothing and activities for 
the youth.  Thank you for your support of these local agencies! 
 
Thank you for all of the donations of school supplies for the Salvation Army and the Central York School District that 
were collected during the month of July!     
 
Northeastern Food Pantry- During the month of August, the food pantry is in need of the following items:  juice (full size 
bottles or juice boxes), & jelly.  We do not need to collect jello this month.  Barbara Krier will pick up all of the donations 
Sunday, August 23rd after the early service. Thanks to all of you for supporting the food pantry mission!!! 
 
Joan Schildt will be celebrating her 80th birthday on August 13th.  We would like to shower her with well wishes.  Her address 
is:  55 Knoll Lane, York, PA 17406.   
 
“Go Green Sunday” – August 23rd from 2 pm to 4 pm.  An Eco-Friendly, Free Family Event at Mt. Zion U.C.C. 
and Hayshire U.C.C.  This is an outreach opportunity for Mt. Zion.  We will have free food, crafts and activities for chil-
dren and a shredder truck to recycle paper and documents, free to all!  Hayshire will host the recycled art show, offer free 
food and show how to make a cooker from Dollar Store items and make a s’more.  We will need people to help direct traffic 
and serve as welcome team for the event.  A planning session is scheduled for TODAY at 9 am in the parlor. Please mark 
your calendars to help/attend this outreach event as we begin a new program year! 
 
Children's Hand Bell Choir - Get ready to ring!  The bell choir will practice on Thur., August 13th and Thur., August 20th 
from 6-6:30 PM. It will be open to children from Preschool-3rd Grade. They will be playing on Sunday, August 23rd at the 
10:30 AM service. 

Ridgerunners will be meeting on Wed. Aug. 5th in the church parking lot at 10:30 AM to carpool to the Rainbow Dinner 
Theater for their monthly meeting.  The final count has been turned in, and we wish to say a big thank you to everyone who 
has registered to attend.  Please contact Nance Huber or Nancy Kinard if you have questions.   
 
Cooks on the Road  ~ Sun. August 30th.  Sign up in the side narthex to travel to Ronald McDonald House in Hershey 
to prepare dinner.  We leave after the late service and return to York by 6 PM.  They have asked us to limit the number of 
people to 8. 
 
2015-2016 Worship Ministry Teams are being formed!  Sign up to plan services for October, November or Advent in the side 
narthex. 
 
Save the Date!   Youth Group Car Wash  ~ On Sunday, August 30th, the Youth Group will be hosting a Car Wash and 
Bake Sale Fundraiser at the Fire Hall on Sherman St. from 11:30 AM until 3:00 PM.  Please stop by and have your car 
cleaned, and if you are able, offer a donation towards their fundraising efforts to attend the National Youth Event next sum-
mer.  The youth will offer tithe a portion of their proceeds. 
 
Flat Jesus is Back! -- Flat Jesus is back and we want to know-- where will he go with you this summer?!? Copies of Flat 
Jesus are available in the side narthex or you can download him from the website at www.mtzionucc.org under the "Chil-
dren's Ministry" tab.  You can submit your pictures to Pastor Danielle (via email or in person) or you can upload them to fa-
cebook and tag Mt. Zion, or you can upload to Instagram and use the hashtags #flatjesus #mtzionucc. No matter your age, 
Flat Jesus can travel with you!  At the end of the summer, we will have a slideshow detailing all of his travels!  Please turn 
in your Flat Jesus pictures by August 24th.  Thank you! 
 
Single's Lunch will be at the Great American Saloon, 20 Dairyland Square, Red Lion, at noon today. 
 
Service Opportunity!  Mt. Zion is seeking dedicated individuals to serve as Sunday school teachers for the 2015-2016 pro-
gram year.  At this time, we are specifically looking for an additional teacher to join the existing team of teachers in the 
PreK/K, 1st-3rd and Middle/High School Sunday school classes.  If you would be interested in serving as a teacher in these 
classrooms, please contact Pastor Danielle.  Thank you! 
 
 



Faithful  Famil ies Group- As a continuation of the Love and Logic group that began during Vacation Bible School, Mt. 
Zion will be offering a four week series that continues with the themes of Love and Logic and also includes a week of discus-
sion around incorporating faith into home life.  These sessions, which will take place after late worship on August 30, Sept. 6, 
13, and 20 from 11:45-1:30 will be a time for parents to talk about their experiences raising children and teens and engage in 
topical discussions around developing positive relationships with our kids.  The sessions are free, but contributions towards 
lunch and childcare would be appreciated.  Even if you were not a participant in the Love & Logic courses during VBS, you 
can still participate!  Please also sign up even if you cannot attend every week of class!  These discussions will be facilitated 
by Matt Grimes and Pastor Danielle.  You can sign up in the side narthex or email Pastor Dani at pastordani@comcast.net.  
 
Collect ing Toi let  Paper and Paper Towel Rol ls-- The youth group is collecting toilet paper rolls to use for a craft at the 
Go Green Festival.  Please bring your empty rolls to Mt. Zion and put in the box in the narthex.  Thank you! 
 
WOW Kids—WOW (Worship Our Way) Kids is a program for the younger children of our congregation to participate in 
during the 10:30 worship service.  After the children’s message, the kids go downstairs for a lesson and snack.  There is no 
sign up process – simply bring your child and we’ll do the rest!   
 	
  
The Church Office has Weis and Giant gift cards available in $10, $25, and $50 denominations.  A portion of every card  
purchased benefits Bell Socialization! Checks should be made out to Mt. Zion U.C.C.   
 
Please consider sponsoring either an altar flower arrangement or our weekly bulletins.  It’s a great way to send a spe-
cial message, remember a loved one or celebrate a birthday or event.  You are encouraged to take a few minutes upon sign up 
to complete the form providing the information as you would like it to appear in the bulletin.  Flower arrangements cost 
$14.75 & bulletins cost $15.00.  Thank You! 
 
Through our new audio-visual upgrade we now have a new hearing assistance system called Listen Technologies.  If you 
would like to use a receiver, please check with the volunteers at the sound booth at the rear of the sanctuary. 
 
Cards and well wishes to Carol & Leon Hartman's grandson, Aiden, can be sent to: 
Aiden Fowler : 970 Park Ave., Woolrich, PA 17779  
 

Date Attendance Current 
Receipts 

Ave. Weekly 
E-tithing 

Total Received 
for Current 

Weekly Budget 
for Current Exp 

June 28, 2015 135 members 
+ 12 guests $2,869.00 $2,126.44 $4,995.44 $4,765.08 

July 5, 2015 115 members 
+ 19 guests $1,996.00 $2,987.69 $4,983.69 $4,765.08 

July 12, 2015 121 members 
+ 12 guests $2,009.00 $2,987.69 $4,996.69 $4,765.08 

July 19, 2015 
137 members 
+ 14 guests $2,886.00 $2,862.69 $5,748.69 $4,765.08 

July 26, 2015 
101 members 
+ 7 guests $1,852.00 $2,862.69 $4,714.69 $4,765.08 

Special needs prayer chain - please call the church office at 755-6117. 
 
Hospitalized:   
Undergoing Treatment/Therapy:  Leon Hartman,  Glenda Chilcote   
Recuperating:   Matt Grimes, Barb Drescher, Jerry Hester, Deb Barshinger, Bert Snyder, Fran Spangler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK:  
8 AM Worship Tech:  Mary Jane Snyder 
8 AM Welcome Team & Communion Servers:  Tama Alli-
son, Mary Jane Snyder, Tim Snyder, David Strine 
10:30 AM Worship Tech:  John Schriver 
10:30 AM Welcome Team & Communion Servers:  Holly 
Bievenour, Barb Stebbins, John & Robin Schriver, Mason 
DeMers 
10:30 AM Nursery:  Coordinated by Kathy Sweeney 
WOW Kids:  Coordinated by Kathy Sweeney 
 

NEXT WEEK: 
8 AM Worship Tech:  Jim Shiffer 
8 AM Welcome Team:  Tom & Carol Bair,  
10:30 AM Worship Tech:  TBD 
10:30 AM Welcome Team:  Jeff & Nancy Sleeger, Drew, Dani-
ka, Holt & Hayden Dallam 
10:30 AM Nursery:  Coordinated by Kathy Sweeney 
WOW Kids:  Coordinated by Kathy Sweeney 
 


